
Village  of  Chenequa

Daniel  R. Neumer

Administrator/Chief

31275  W  County  Road  K

Chenequa,  WI53029

Posted  on March  27, 2020

Dear  Village  Residents,

The  last  two  (2) weeks  have  been  a whirlwind  for  most  of  us with  the  many  changes  and

overload  ofinformation  that  is coming  at us. Rest  assured  tl'iat  the  Village  of  Chenequa  is

continuing  to  function  fully  staffed  and  rolling  with  the  punches  as it relates  to  COVID-19.  We

have  received  numerous  inquiries  at the  Chenequa  Police  Department  lately  pertaining  to  the

Wisconsin  Governor  Tony  Evers'  Emergency  Order  #12,  Safer  at Home  Order.  Here  is a link  to

the  Emergency  Order  #12  to  help  clarify  any  further  questions  as to  what  is permitted  and  what

is not; https://evers.wi.@ov/Documents/COVID19/EMO12-SaferAtHome.pdf.

Everyone  would  like  to go back  to life  as "normal"  ASAP but  please  note  that  there  is NOT  current

vaccine  for  the  COVID-19  virus.  Unfortunately,  there  are criminals  around  the  world  that  are

attempting  to take  advantage  of  the  public  at large.  That  being  said,  there  are  no current  vaccine

kits  that  can be purchased  commercially.  If you  are contacted  by any  means,  phone  solicitation  or

email,  to purchase  a vaccine,  IT IS A SCAM.

This  is a tough  time  that  we  are  all going  through  and it is an appropriate  time  to reach  out  to

family,  friends,  and neighbors  via phone  to check  on their  wellbeing.  If you  have  any  serious

concerns  about  a fellow  Chenequa  resident,  please  reach  out  to the  police  department  for

assistance.

As a reminder,  please  check  the  website,  www.chenequa.org  for  the  most  up to date  information  that  is

available.

Sincerely,

,cQ
Daniel  R. Neumer

Village  Administrator/Police  Chief

(262)367-2239  Fax(262)367-3341


